
MENSTRUATION AWARENESS DRIVE
TH

28  OCTOBER 2022

Number of Participants: 40 Girl Students

enter for Women Development (CWD) in Cassociation with Club Aaina and Free Pads for 
India distributed sanitary pads at Govt. Nehru 
Memorial High school. Free Pads for India (FPI) is 
a platform that creates awareness about 'period 
shame' and 'period poverty' by visiting slums and 
adopting menstruators through their free sanitary 
pads distribution drive. It started in March 2021, by 
3 non menstruators. It has adopted 1306 

menstruators till now and is currently active in 
Mumbai, Bangalore, Kanpur and Hyderabad. 
Guest for the event was Ms. Chandrika Manchella, 
a Computer-Science engineer with 19 years of 
experience. She had interacted with students from 
6th standard to 10th standard, explained about the 
precautions and safety measures to be followed 
during menstrual period. She also shared a few 
tips and motivated students on using sanitary pads.
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